From: Oldroyd, Shelby Q.

To: Rush, George

Cc: Vankeerbergen, Bernadette; Lam, Pok-Sang; "wendel.13@osu.edu"
Subject: Art 2100, 2300, 2555, and 3000

Date: Monday, April 12, 2021 3:53:00 PM

Dear George,

As you know, on Friday, March 26, the Assessment Panel of the ASC Curriculum Committee reviewed
course change proposals for Art 2100, 2300, 2555, and 3000. Please find below the Panel’s feedback
for these courses.

1. Art 2100 (existing course with GE VPA & new GE Foundation: Literary, Visual and Performing
Arts; request for 100% DL), Art 2300 (existing course with GE VPA & new GE Foundation:
Literary, Visual and Performing Arts; request for 100% DL), and Art 2555 (existing course with
GE VPA; request for 100% DL) — unanimously approved with one recommendation:

e The Panel recommends revising the learning outcomes to be more specific to the
course.

2. Art 3000 (existing course requesting 100% DL) — unanimously approved

Art 2100, 2300, 2555, and 3000 will continue through the approval process.

Should you have any questions about the feedback of the Panel, please feel free to contact Pok-sang
Lam (faculty Chair of the Assessment Panel; cc’d on this e-mail), or me.

Best wishes,
Shelby

Shelby Oldroyd

Curriculum and Assessment Assistant

College of Arts and Sciences

154E Denney Hall, 164 Annie & John Glenn Ave.
Columbus, OH 43210

Phone: 614-292-6248

http://asccas.osu.edu
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